
Attention: 2023 Changes in Dye Testing and Claim Letter Request 
 

 
Effective:  January1, 2023 price increase for Dye Testing and Authority Claim Letters 
 
Website Updates: All forms and payment process links are now available on the Authority’s main page 
under Quick Links.  We are working to streamline the process even further. Any comments or suggestions 
are welcome.   www.ptsaonline.org. 
 
All are encouraged to submit applications and payments online.  This will ensure the ability to schedule 
and process your requests more timely and efficient.  After a trial period this process will become 
mandatory.    
  
For processing Dye Test request: Please fill out the appropriate form and email it to 
ptsageneral@ptsaonline.org, then submit payment through the payment link, once payment and application 
is received you will receive a phone call within one business day to schedule the appointment.    
 
For Processing Claim Letter request: Please fill out the appropriate form and email it to 
ptsageneral@ptsaonline.org, then submit payment through the payment link.  The claim letter will be 
released upon completion of all requirements.  
 
If you have any questions, please call Faye at 724-941-6709 
 
 
Payment Types accepted:  Visa, Mastercard, Debit Card, Echeck, PayPal and Venmo. The forms and 
payment links are as follows:  
 
 
 
. 
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